
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELESE 
Friday, December 6, 2019 
 
Construction of New Main Street Parking Lot Completed 
 
Lancaster, Ohio -  The Fairfield County Commissioners are proud to announce the completion of an 
additional parking lot on East Main Street across from the Administrative Courthouse and Hall of Justice. 
The parking lot will add an additional 30 spaces for visitors of the four surrounding county buildings. 
 
The project was completed by Good Builders, Inc. of Logan, Ohio and was under budget at a total cost of 
$249,132. The project was completed in a little under two months.  
 
Dave Levacy, Commission President, stated, “We are happy to be able to complete the project in a short 
period of time, and the parking lot will be of benefit to the public.” 
 
For more information please contact Carri Brown, County Administrator, at 
carri.brown@fairfieldcountyohio.gov  at (740) 652-7096. 
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